
 
From: CouncillorClarence Barrett  
Sent: 09 October 2018 13:25 

To: Andrew Beesley 

Cc: CouncillorRay Morgon 
Subject: Re: Penalty Charge Notices 

 
Hi Andy, 
 
I formally support the requisition. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Cllr Clarence Barrett 
Group Leader 
Upminster & Cranham Residents' Association 
07863 116029 
 
 
 
 
From: CouncillorRay Morgon  

Sent: 09 October 2018 12:51 
To: Andrew Beesley 

Cc: CouncillorClarence Barrett 

Subject: FW: Penalty Charge Notices 

 
Hi Andrew, 
 
Please accept this notice to requisition the Penalty Charge Notice Banding Executive Decision 18/57 
on the following grounds:- 
 

1 .There is a lack of detail in the different types of contravention and the penalty charges 
that they attract. 
2. There is a lack of data to compare Havering’s proposed charges with those that exist in 
other outer London Boroughs. 
3. There is a lack of evidence to demonstrate that higher charges will improve road safety, 
reduce traffic, illegal parking or better protection of kerb space for residents, particularly 
given the high level of penalty charge notices that are cancelled. 
   
 

Clarence has agreed to countersign the requisition. 
 
Ray  
 


